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STAYING SAFE ONLINE DURING THE COVID PANDEMIC.

Liverpool City Police Area Command has shared this important message for our
community

As young people are more increasingly involved in online use via mobile devices, laptops, PC and
gaming devices, it's essential that children and adults learn to use these modern devices wisely
and safely.

Attached below is a very useful Government site with specific relevance to educators, parents,
children, young people and more. There are links to training and scheduled webinars and other
resources in various languages.

This information is available to the public and is certainly a helpful tool for parents, teachers and
children alike.

https://www.esafety.gov.au/
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